
MEDIA RELEASE    MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE July 21, 2022 

Contact: Alex Cook, Montrose Garage Supervisor 

810-767-4920 ext. 324 

GCRC Website: www.gcrc.org 

 

 

Shoulder work in Forest & Thetford Twps.  
 
Forest Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission will be working on the shoulder of Dodge Rd. between 

Irish Rd. and Gale Rd. on Friday, July 22 from 7 a.m. to 4 p.m. On Saturday, July 23, crews will 

be working on the shoulder of Genesee Rd. between Frances Rd. and Dodge Rd. The roads will 

be open to emergency services, school buses and local traffic only. Motorists are advised to seek 

an alternate route. Please contact Alex Cook, Montrose Garage Supervisor, at (810) 767-4920 ext. 

324 if you have questions. 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.gcrc.org/

